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Reminders

What’s Happening 
This Week

Important Information

A Note From 
Mrs. Tiefenthal 

Little Eagle News
Week of: October 2nd- October 6th 

 

Monday 10.2- Wear a pink shirt with uniform pant for 

Breast Cancer Awareness Month

Tuesday 10.3- Creating a Safe Environment Training for 

students

Progress Reports go home for K-6 students

Wednesday 10.4-Progress Reports Due back with 

Parent Signature

Friday 10.6- Mass @ 9:00am  – Notre Dame

Halloween Sucker Sale Ends-KCFS PTO

Looking Ahead:

10.9- No School

10.10- SJPII Open House 6:00-7:30pm

10.11- No School for SJPII students ONLY

10.27- No School- Spiritual Staff Retreat

SJPII School Office Hours are Monday through Friday from 7:15AM to 3:15PM.

Students are tardy after 7:55 am each day. If arriving late, please come to the front office.

The cost of lunch is $3.50 per day. Please send money in an envelope with name and grade. 

SJPII Wears Pink- SJPII students are asked to wear a pink shirt with uniform pant this Monday, 

October 2nd in honor of Breast Cancer Awareness Month. 

Throughout the month of October as we emphasize our Fruit of the Spirit theme of Love, students 

will be making cards, crafts, and praying for those in need. We will be dropping off items to local 

nursing homes, hospitals , and the Cancer Center. 

October is also the start of Anti-Bullying month. We will be tying in our Fruit of the Spirit theme of 

Love as we discuss bullying and take our stand as a school to stop it. Activities and speakers will be 

visiting throughout the month

On Tuesday, October 3rd all students in Preschool-6th grade will take part of the Creating a Safe 

Environment training that it required by the Diocese. We are thankful for Mrs. Kathy Higgins from 

Notre Dame Parish who will once again lead us in the training. Information went home regarding the 

training this past week. More information will be sent home following the training for families to 

continue the discussions at home. As stated in the parent letter, information can be found on the 

Diocese of Erie website at https://www.eriercd.org/childprotection/safe-environment-training.html

Happy October! October is a busy month for us at SJPII, 

please make sure to check the happenings for each week! 

We are officially halfway through the first grading quarter. 

Progress reports will be sent home on Monday with K to 6 

students along with the NWEA family report. Please sign and 

return the progress report to your child’s teacher. We will have 

Parent Conference sign-ups during Open House on Tuesday, 

October 10th. 

We are planning on having our SJPII 2nd Annual Trunk or 

Treat again this year. Information will be sent home this week 

with students. 

Congratulations to our Fruit of the Spirit Winners for the 

month of September! Our Fruit of the Spirit for October is 

Love. We continue to live out our theme of peace, love , and 

prayer!
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